
We are pleased to invite you to a symposium on Hardman’s contribution to 
metalwork and stained glass in the Palace of Westminster. The metalwork and 
stained glass in the New Palace of Westminster was produced by generations 
of the Birmingham-based Hardman family, who worked from Pugin’s gothic 
designs. This afternoon of talks will explore their working relationship with 

A.W.N. Pugin, the design process and their legacy in the Palace today.    

 Hardman at the Palace of Westminster 
 

Friday 4th October 2019, 1-5pm  
Jubilee Room, Palace of Westminster 

Refreshments will be provided.  

Tickets are limited and on first come, first serve basis. There is a waiting 
list for this event so if you can no longer attend please let us know so we 

can reallocate your ticket. 

If you would like to attend, please RSVP to Emily Spary at 
sparye@parliament.uk. Please inform us of any access and mobility issues.  

Please note, this event may be cancelled at short notice due to Parliamentary business. 

The programme will include presentations from:   

Neil Phillips, Introduction to Hardman and his relationship with Pugin  

Jamie Jacobs, University of Kent Pugin and Hardman’s metalwork in the      
Palace  

Dr Jim Cheshire, University of Lincoln Stained Glass in the Palace  

Dr Mark Collins, Palace of Westminster Hardman’s designs in the 
Parliamentary Archives


